From: Kenzie Margiott

To:

Cc:

Subject: Request for comment

Date: Friday, February 21, 2025 12:07:37 PM

Attachments: image001.png

## This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside of Washoe County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.

Report Suspicious

## Good afternoon,

We are reaching out because we were informed that today's Regional Animal Services meeting was briefly overtaken by a hacker via Zoom. Hoping someone from the county or the board can fill us in on what exactly happened, can your IT team do anything to investigate this and prevent it moving forward? Any additional information would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

## **Kenzie Margiott**

## **Content Manager**

1790 Vassar Street | Reno, NV 89502

Newsroom 775-785-1210 | Office 775-336-6218 | Cell 775-315-5463

mbales@sbgtv.com

Connecting People with Content Everywhere





